
Public Health England 

“Thank you for your consultation regarding the above development. Public 
Health England (PHE) welcomes the opportunity to comment on your proposals 
at this stage of the project and can confirm that:- 

We have no additional comments to make at this stage and can confirm that we 
have chosen NOT to register an interest with the Planning Inspectorate on this 
occasion. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions or concerns.” 


